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Rosenberg Corey

From: Sara Bergsund <bergsund@bdarch.net>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:18 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

I’m a landlord in Lane County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A.  I have two rental units but find the 
changes proposed to be unfair and unreasonable to landlords.  
 
Sara Bergsund, AIA 
1579 Charnelton Street 
Eugene, Or 97401 
541-683-8661 x 1 
bergsund@bdarch.net 
 
 


